
QEP Marketing Committee Meeting Minutes 
Friday, February 25, 2017 at 11:00am 

 

Whitney Rhyne Present Mary Schultz Present 

Andrae Jones Absent Mary Myers Present 

Christy Gilfert Absent Myra Walters Absent 

Duke DiPofi Present Terry Zamor Present 

Jennifer Young Present Thomas Rath Absent 

Kathy Clark Present Valerie Miller Absent 

Kristin Corkhill Absent   

 

The committee started with a discussion about bringing authors to campus. Lyn Millner, author of “The 
Allure of Immortality,” spoke to speaker this past week. Her presentation was excellent and helped 
students think about the writing process. She elaborated on her research for writing “The Allure of 
Immortality.” Dr. Schultz suggested bringing authors to campus who work focuses on overcoming a 
challenge or issues students face in college.  
 
The committee reviewed the nominated students for the Cornerstone Scholar of the Month and Peer 
Architect of the Month for the month of February and voted to select the winners for the February 
Cornerstone Awards. Below are the Cornerstone Scholars from January.  
 

 
 
 
Whitney thanked the committee for their review of the photos submitted for the spring 2017 
Cornerstone Photo Contest as well as their votes for their favorites in the categories defined last 
meeting. Below is the announcement of winners which was sent to the Cornerstone community.  

 



 

 

Six Cornerstone faculty and two administrators attended the 36th Annual Conference on the First-year 
Experience. Dr. Clark and Professor Rhyne presented a session focused on marketing of the First Year 
Experience course and programming. Dr. Schultz and Professor Rhyne presented a session focused on 
student engagement. Dr. Tawil participated in the poster session showcasing how debating in class 
increased critical thinking. The presentations were well had strong attendance and participants were 
engaged and appreciative of the information presented. 
 
Professor Olson and Dr. Myers were nominated by their students to serve as a faculty coach at FSW 
basketball games.  
 
Whitney continued to ask committee members to think out our last FYE Community Update and provide 
any ideas for content. Additionally, Whitney asked committee members to continue to brainstorm 
names and ideas for the Academic Affairs Video Series.  
 
Minutes submitted by Whitney Rhyne 


